
Authorised by Murray Engleheart, Acting Assistant General Secretary 
Public Service Association of NSW, 160 Clarence Street Sydney 

Join the PSA 
membership.psa.asn.au/join 

    
Department of Education 

Flexible working hours agreement 
 

18 August 2015 

The Department of Education has written to the PSA to formally advise it 
intends to terminate its Flexible Working Hours Agreements in three months’ 
time. 

The PSA has received a draft agreement – Department of Education 
Flexible Working Hours Agreement 2015 – to replace the current 
agreements. 

(http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/DRAFT-Department-of-Education-flexible-working-hours-
agreement-2015.pdf) 

PSA organisers, in conjunction with your delegates, will meet with members 
to discuss their concerns and issues. We will also be seeking members’ 
feedback by way of a survey. 

Delegates and PSA staff will be meeting with the Department in order to 
negotiate the new agreement and regular updates will be provided to 
members after each meeting. 
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